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I am the sole proprietor of Bristol Bay Flies (www.bristolbayflies.com). I am also the 

leading supplier for fly fishing flies for the Alaskan market. My main supplier of fly-

tying materials, Hareline Dubbin, Inc., based in Monroe, OR, supplies me with nearly 

all my fly tying materials. The rabbit hide strips, bucktails, calf and squirrel tails, etc., 

that I use for nearly 100% of the flies I supply to the Alaskan market are essential for 

the survival of my business. HB3390. if passed, would kill my business and only 

livelihood and it would seriously harm the Alaskan fly fishing market. My clientele 

come from all over the USA and from around the world. Harline Dubbin, Inc., is the 

gold-standard in the fly tying industry, and HB3390 would seriously harm that 

business. 

 

I strongly urge you to exempt the fly-tying industry from HB3390, or seriously re-think 

the language and/or intent of this incredibly misguided piece of legislation. I cannot 

emphasize this enough. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mark Broer, owner 

www.bristolbayflies.com 

Bristol Bay Flies 

Massena, NY 13662 

802-745-9617 

 


